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July 9, 2001

MEMORANDUM FOR: NFIP Stakeholders

FROM: Howard Leikin
Deputy Administrator
Federal Insurance Administration

SUBJECT: Fiscal Year 2000 Stakeholders Report

I am pleased to share with you the Federal Insurance Administration’s Fiscal Year 2000
Stakeholders Report.  This report provides information about our accomplishments and
activities from October 1, 1999 through September 30, 2000.  It also includes specific
information about flood insurance policy growth and claims payments.

We are very proud of the accomplishments of the National Flood Insurance Program and its
stakeholders.  We appreciate the mutual support and cooperation that have enabled us to
achieve these results.

If you have any comments or questions about this report, please direct them to Carol Ledbetter
of my staff via fax at (202) 646-3689.
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